
PTO Minutes 3/2/22

Attendance- Jayci Roberson, Jaime Hill, Lori Sinclair, Alicia Erickson, Tiffany Gurss, Kimberly Grosse, Kari
Page, Sandy Foster

PTO Goals- Get involved, build community, and help students succeed.

*Principals Notes: Winter assessments completed, and we will receive scores at conferences. Large gains
for all students. With school closures off the tables for the school board principals have been looking for
budget cuts within. All principals are meeting 3/3/22 with school board to discuss savings. Final
discission for budget cuts for 22/23 school year on March 28th.  Jayci discuss the options of multi-level
classrooms. Classrooms could become K-2 27 students and 3-5 30 students in the classroom.  Woodlawn
will have two openings for next year in 1st grade and 4th grade. One of Jayci ideas was a grant writer for
the district to help with funding. Other ideas of moving specific groups of children that need more
attention and assistance to Woodlawn to create a safe and loving environment.

*Site Council: Employee of the months Ruben Martinez, Kylie Cobb, Cathy Huebner, Pedro Pistachio

*Treasurers Report: $10952.38 total. We received $400.00 from River Rat sale of t-shits for SOS

*Holiday care for a family- We raised $500.00 dollars and with all the donations for items they
requested we were able to provide gift cards for food, gas, ect.

*Marathon Club-Starts back March 22nd (Sandy, Georgia, Tiffany)

*Book Fair- Starts March 9 1:30-7 and March 10th 8-7pm

*Conference Week- Teacher meals for Wed and Thursday

Wed- Pizza from Johnny’s & salad- Kari

Thursday Breakfast- Tiffany

Thursday Lunch sandwich and chips- Kim

*SOS-

SOS meetings are every Sunday 4-6 are open if you want to join the steering committee. We have a
community meeting Monday, 3/7 at 6 pm at the ECM. We will also be putting out volunteer intake forms
with calls for specific committees if you are interested in helping but don't want to via the steering
committee.

Here is the FB event for the meeting in partnership with the Lawrence Education Justice Collective.
https://fb.me/e/3dasY2Qls

My email is alerixon@gmail.com. Feel free to reach out if you have questions, talk about the
budget/school stuff, or know of others who have questions.

Just receive notice that we can now gather at school. Looking for dates for Walk-A-Thon, Carnival, Field
Day

https://fb.me/e/3dasY2Qls


We are also looking for nominees for President, Vice President, Secretary for next year.


